
Inland Gas 
Upgrades

About this project
We’re upgrading 29 natural gas lines in 
the Northern, Thompson-Okanagan, Cariboo 
and Kootenay regions of BC.

All of these lines have an excellent safety record, 
including those in operation since the 1950s. These 
upgrades, combined with our ongoing inspection 
and maintenance activities, will help ensure we can 
continue to provide the safe, reliable service our 
customers count on now, and well into the future.

In some areas we’re replacing gas lines, while in 
others we’re adding pressure regulating stations 
in order to lower the pipeline operating pressure. 
Many of our upgrades will allow us to inspect  
the inside of the gas lines using “in-line” 
inspection equipment.
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Work in your community
Construction activities are occuring within 18 
communities and surrounding areas between 2020 
and 2024.

While the vast majority of this work is taking 
place on existing rights of way, it could mean 
construction will occur in, or near, your community. 

We’re committed to engaging with communities we 
serve and keeping our customers informed during 
every step of this process.

Questions?

For more information and project updates 
visit talkingenergy.ca/inlandgasupgrades, or 
contact us:

Email: InlandGasUpgrades@fortisbc.com 
Call: 1-855-576-7225


